Report to Edgmond Parish Meeting, April 2017

1st Edgmond Guides will be celebrating their 40th Birthday in May this year. You are welcome to come to our coffee evening on Monday 8th May 2017 7:30-8:45pm in Edgmond Village Hall room 2.

We have been looking at what we have done over the past few years and it seems we cram a lot in!

We currently have 8 Guides, one Young Leader and a DofE helper. We have been working on interest badges and Go For It's over the past few terms as well as having a sleepover at Telford Steam Railway in November 2016. We also supported St Peter's School summer fair where we had a fundraising stall. Last May we had a camp at Patshull near Albrighton and we are looking forward to going on camp this year as part at Girlguiding Shropshire's 100th Birthday Celebrations.

Looking forward to the remainder of the year, we're having a table at the village hall building open day, going to Jungleland, having a Christmas sleepover as well as the usual badges and crafts.

Kind Regards Victoria Smith